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September
?we?ity~seventh

1920.

Major-General Sir .Villoughby Grntkin, 
Department of Air Service,
Ottawa.

Dear General Gwatkin:-
Attache4 is a letter I have 

received from Major Willoughby, whom 1 knew overseas 
as an officer in the 52n4 battalion, fou will note 
that he will be 50 years old next month.

He was a very decent chap in France, 
but not yet cuite the man to put in co jaar;oi a 
battalion. He is very loyal and conscientious and ought to be able to give a good many years of useful
service.

With all good wishes, I am,

Yours faithfully,


